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COLORADO SYMPHONY ANNOUNCES ADDITIONAL PERFORMANCE WITH BIG GIGANTIC   
By popular demand, Boulder’s Big Gigantic adds an additional performance with the Colorado Symphony 

at Boettcher Concert Hall on March 18, 2023 
 
Oct. 21, 2022 – Denver, CO – By popular demand, the Colorado Symphony announces an additional 
performance with Big Gigantic and very special guests at Boettcher Concert Hall on March 18, 2023. The 
previously announced March 17 performance has sold out. The Boulder, Colorado based instrumental 
electronic hip hop and jazz musical duo will be making their long-awaited orchestral debut.  
 

Taking place at the iconic Boettcher Concert Hall, audiences will 
be seated in the round— completely surrounding all musicians on 
stage. In this unique & intimate setting, Big Gigantic will be 
playing a wide variety of their original music with the help of the 
orchestra and a number of special guest vocalists. This show has 
been a dream of theirs for quite some time & they can’t wait to 
share it with Denver audiences in March 2023.  
 
Single tickets for this performance are on sale now. For concert 
descriptions and ticket information, please visit 
coloradosymphony.org or call the box office at 303.623.7876.    
 
EVENT INFORMATION:  
What: Big Gigantic with the Colorado Symphony 
Where: Boettcher Concert Hall 
When: SAT March 18, 2023 at 7:30 p.m.  
Tickets: Available Now at coloradosymphony.org 

 

### 

 
CONTACTS:   
For more information or to request interviews, please contact:   
Nick Dobreff, Communications and Creative Director    
ndobreff@coloradosymphony.org - 303.308.2477 (o)  
 
For high-resolution, downloadable images of the Colorado Symphony, 
contact: ndobreff@coloradosymphony.org  
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Support for the 2022/23 Colorado Symphony Season is provided by: The Scientific & Cultural 
Facilities District (SCFD), Liberty Global, and the Colorado Symphony Guild. 
 
TICKETS:   
Tickets to Colorado Symphony events are available online at coloradosymphony.org/tickets, by phone at 
303.623.7876, and in person at the Boettcher Concert Hall Box Office, Denver Performing Arts 
Complex, 1000 14th Street. The Box Office is open Monday - Friday, 10 a.m. - 5 p.m., Saturday, 
noon – 5 p.m., and two hours prior to each performance. 
 
ABOUT THE COLORADO SYMPHONY 
One of the leading orchestras in the United States, the Colorado Symphony Association is a not-for-
profit 501 (c)(3) organization performing more than 150 concerts annually at Boettcher Concert Hall in 
downtown Denver and across Colorado. Led by Principal Conductor Peter Oundjian, the Colorado 
Symphony is home to eighty full-time musicians, representing more than a dozen nations, and regularly 
welcomes the most celebrated artists from the world of symphonic music and beyond. In the last year, 
the Colorado Symphony served nearly 233,000 people attending live performances at concert and non-
traditional venues throughout Colorado’s Front Range. Recognized as an incubator of innovation, 
creativity, and excellence, the Colorado Symphony continually expands its reach through in-person and 
virtual education programs, outreach, and programming. The Colorado Symphony partners with the 
state’s leading musical artists, cultural organizations, corporations, foundations, sports teams, and 
individuals to expose diverse audiences to the transformative power of music. To learn more, visit 
coloradosymphony.org.   
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